
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Joshua Russo [jrusso@conchoresources.com] 
Monday, October 25, 2010 1:12 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Pat Ellis 
Schley Fed. Battery Spill Immediate Notification 

Mr. Bratcher, 

Please see below the details to a release that occurred over the weekend. We will follow up with a C-141 Initial Report. 

Thank you, 

Joshua Russo 
HSE Coordinator 
550 W. Texas Ave, Suite 100 
Midland, Texas 79701 
Phone: (432) 683-7443 
Cell: (432) 212-2399 
Jrusso(S)conchoresources.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your 
system. Thank you. 

From: Rick Wright 
To: Joshua Russo 
Sent: Mon Oct 25 14:04:05 2010 
Subject: FW: Schled Fed. Battery Spill 

Thanks, 

Rick Wright 
Production Foreman 
COG Operating, LLC 
2407 Pecos Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575.746.2010 office 
432.528.5363 cell 
575.746.2096 fax 
rwright(5)conchoresources.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative ofthe intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. 

mConcHO 

i 



If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email 
from your system. Thank you. 

From: Rick Wright 
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 9:19 AM 
To: Pat Ellis; Josh Shannon 
Cc: Ron Beasley; Kent Greenway; Gail Lamb 
Subject: Schled Fed. Battery Spill 

On 8-23-10 at 8:00am the produced water tank ran-over at the Schley Fed. Battery. This was caused by an electrical problem 
with the water transfer pump. 40bbls of produced water was released and 35bbls were recovered and disposed. This battery 
has a dike, but the water ran under the dike into the old pit area. The contaminated area is 15' X 300'. The electrical problem 
was fixed and the pump returned to service. We will await instructions from HSE before performing any cleanup ofthe area. 
GPS, legal description, and driving directions below. 

Schley Fed. Tank Battery 
Sec29-T17S-R29E 
Eddy Co., NM29281 

N 32* 48.162' 
W 104* 05.895' 

East of Artesia on Hwy 82 to CR 210, T/S .5 mi, T/W .25 mi, .15 mi to Schley Fed. Battery. 

Thanks, 

Rick Wright 
Production Foreman 
COG Operating, LLC 
2407 Pecos Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575.746.2010 office 
432.528.5363 cell 
575.746.2096 fax 
rwright(S)conchoresources.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. 
If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email 
from your system. Thank you. 
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